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April 5, 2010 – The RFP for this project was advertised in March 2010.  Proposal 

responses are due April 15, 2010.  Once proposals are received, it is our intent to have a 

selection of vendor services by end of week, April 30, 2010.  The goal is to have a 

contract in place by mid-May. 

 

Percent complete: 

To date only preliminary work has been done. No contract work has been performed.  

 

Money spent: 

To date, since we do not yet have a contract, no pooled fund study funds have been spent. 

 


